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Dear Chair Nosse, Vice Chair Goodwin and Vice Chair Nelson 

 

My name is Connor Heffernan and I live in the 44th state house district. I am a 22 

year old Human Services worker and deeply care about the health and well being of 

our state. As a union worker, I stand in solidarity with our nurses and urge all of you 

to invest in our health care system. 

 

That is why I urge you to vote for the Safe Staffing Bill HB 2697. Thank you all for 

your service, do not let the working people of this state down. 


